From: Chan, Andrew@DOT <Andrew.Chan@dot.ca.gov>

Sent: Friday, June 28, 2019 7:31 AM

To: benjamin.egger@acwd.com

Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse

Subject: Caltrans Comment - Advanced Metering Infrastructure (AMI) Project - Draft Initial

Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration - SCH 2019069017

Dear Benjamin Egger:

Encroachment Permit

Please be advised that any work or traffic control that encroaches onto the State ROW requires an encroachment permit
that is issued by Caltrans. To obtain an encroachment permit, a completed encroachment permit application,
environmental documentation, and six (6) sets of plans clearly indicating the State ROW, and six (6) copies of signed and
stamped traffic control plans must be submitted to: Office of Encroachment Permits, California DOT, District 4, P.O. Box
23660, Oakland, CA 94623-0660. To download the permit application and obtain more information, visit
http://www.dot.ca.gov/hqg/traffops/developserv/permits/.

Thank you for including Caltrans in the review process. Should you have any questions regarding this comment or
require any additional information, please feel free to contact me at (510) 622-5433 or andrew.chan@dot.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

Andrew Chan

Associate Transportation Planner

Local Development - Intergovernmental Review
Caltrans District 4

) Governor's Office of Planning & Research
Office: 510-622-5433

JUNE 28 2019
STATE CLEARINGHOUSE
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New Stamp


Charissa Martinez

From: Chan, Andrew@DOT <Andrew.Chan@dot.ca.gov>

Sent: Monday, July 1, 2019 8:33 AM

To: benjamin.egger@acwd.com

Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse

Subject: RE: CORRECTION: Caltrans Comment - Advanced Metering Infrastructure (AMI) Project

- Draft Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration - SCH 2019069017

Good Morning,

Apologies for the additional email, our website has been recently updated and are our updated links for encroachment
permits are listed below. Please disregard the link provided in the first email. Alternatively you can contact Ajay Sehgal
at 510-286-4425 or ajay.sehgal@dot.ca.gov for any encroachment permit inquiries.

https://dot.ca.gov/programs/traffic-operations/ep

https://dot.ca.gov/programs/traffic-operations/ep/district-contacts

Thank you,

Governor's Office of Planning & Research

Andrew Chan JULY 01 2019
Associate Transportation Planner STATE CLEARINGHOUSE

Local Development - Intergovernmental Review
Caltrans District 4
Office: 510-622-5433
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Andrew Chan

Associate Transportation Planner

Local Development - Intergovernmental Review
Caltrans District 4

Office: 510-622-5433
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